01733 571779 office@werringion_peterborough.sch.uk

08th March 2024
El> Werrington Primary School
<k .
N Newsletter

Follow us @WPS_school

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a great World Book Day we had in school School Noticeboard
this week! Thank you so much for entering into the
I . March 2024

spirit of it and helping to support such a great day. 1 Class Photo's

It was wonderful to see so many characters come 9 Year 5 Victorian Doctor Workshop

to life off the page and into our school! Thank you b4 s e

to our wonderful PTA for organising a book and 14 Year 3 Biome Visit

cake stall after school that day too - and thank you 12 sed l‘;ogeylt)rzy ol Visit '
. . ear a e I1SI

for suPPomng this! . wic 18 Parent Consultations

Next Friday we have another non-uniform day

when we support Comic Relief - | have my red
nose ready!

Have a very nice weekend,

Best wishes,

Mr Moody

Class Attendance for the Week
5TW 98.5%
Whole School Attendance for the Week
94%
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STARS OF THE WEEK

RSG | Ellie For growing in confidence with your learning throughout the year - keep it up, you are a
Superstar!

RM Ella For being your best and showing resilience when completing your independent animal fact
file. Well Done!

1AP | Max For using your learning power of reflectiveness when sharing all you had learnt about the
United Kingdom. You remembered lots of facts, well done!

1w Grace For showing great resilience in completing challenging maths work this week. Well done!

2TA | Theo For your fantastic attitude to learning this week, you have worked so hard to show off your
amazing skills in all subjects. Well done!

28 2s For a fantastic effort with reading at home, and talking so enthusiastically about your
favourite books and authors. Well done!

3C Ranav For using your learning powers of resilience and resourcefulness when completing
challenging maths mastery work. Well done!

3PC | Jacob Showing resilience with your reading and working hard to improve in all lessons. You are
motivated to be your best in each lesson. Well done.

4K Ruby S | Participating enthusiastically and trying your very best. Resilience in action! It has been
lovely to see you so proud of the work you have done. Keep it up, well done!

4TB | Koralia | For a positive attitude to all of her learning and showing our learning power of responsibility
to complete her learning at home and in school - keep it up/!

5M Delia For great practical science this week - you recorded your findings carefully too.

5TW | Flynn For being so helpful and responsible around school - you are a great role model!

6RN | Annabel | For terific accuracy when reconstructing shapes using a protractor and ruler. You superstart

6J Oliver For showing terrific resilience and determination to master new aspects of maths. We are so

impressed with your hard working attitude!
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Reception -

This week we have started to look at The Runaway Chapatti with a focus on India.
The children have been able to compare India to our country and see how they might
be similar or different. During our reading we have also put a focus on predictions and
the children have loved thinking about what might happen next. Alongside this we had
an amazing World Book Day! There were some fabulous costumes. The children
enjoyed learning our WBD poem: ‘Crick, Crack, Crocodile’ and creating leaf drawings
with their favourite book cover on for a whole school display.

in phonics we have learnt two new sounds: ar and or, and tricky word ‘are’. We have
continued to practice our writing of CVC words and captions in our phonics writing
books including our new sounds.

In maths we have been leaming about 1 more and 1 less as well as using our
subitising skills to recognise ‘5 and a bit’ when counting higher than 5. E.G. 5 and 1
more is 7 / 5 and 3 more is 8.
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Year 1

What a busy week we have had in year 1! In maths we have been
reviewing how to count sets of objects to 50 using tens and ones and
have completed problem solving and reasoning activities related to this
area.

In English we have been looking at the book, “ Where the Wild things Are”
by Maurice Sendak. The children have enjoyed exploring the book and
have used the book as inspiration for writing their own story settings.

In science the children have learnt to identify the signs of Spring and
have enjoyed taking part in a Spring walk.

We really enjoyed World Book Day on Thursday and it was lovely to hear
about the children’s favourite books. The children worked hard to learn
and perform some wonderful animal poems by Joseph Coelho and Daniel
Gray- Barnett.
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Year 2

This week, Year 2 have demonstrated great resilience and perseverance
during our assessments. They have all tried really hard to showcase their
learning so far this year. The children have also been completing a
carousel of activities which will continue into next week. Some of the
children have started sewing their puppets during design and technology
lessons while others have been learning about the life cycles of humans
and animals in science. In art, we have started creating a little treat for
Mother’s Day which the children are so excited to take home.
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Year 3
It has been another exciting week in Year 3.

In science, the children have continued their learning about plants. This
week, the children looked at how different species of plants have adapted
to their habitats. In order to bring this learning to life, the children
observed a variety of different plants. As they did this, they discussed how
these plants may have adapted to their natural environments.

In D.T., the children have been looking at different types of food. As part
of this, the children looked at where food comes from and how it is made.

On Thursday, it was World Book Day. The children loved learning about

poetry; listening to poems and performing their own poetry. Well done,
Year 3! '
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Year 4

Year 4 all looked fantastic in their World Book Day outfits this week and
enjoyed exploring poetry from the book Poems Aloud by the Author
Joseph Coelho. The children enjoyed learning and performing Turn the
Radio Up. They were very creative with their use of gestures, body
percussion and their voices. We were exploring the poetic techniques of
onomatopoeia and crescendo. We have also been learning about poetry

in our English lessons and enjoyed creating our own Kennings for a
‘special person’ in our lives.
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Year 5

What a great week! 5M began the week with a visit to Werrington library.
We had a great time on World Book Day performing our version of
Michael Rosen’s Chocolate Cake. We have very expressive performers in
Year 5 who really engaged the listeners with their expressions and
gestures. Of course, we couldn’t perform a poem about chocolate cake
without at least having some to eat - delicious! We had amazing
costumes too - a year full of wonderful characters! Thank you for your
support in this activity! Our Henry Moore inspired sculptures got a very
effective metallic finish to them this week. They look fantastic! We had
some practical science investigations being carried out this week too. It
was lovely to see you at open classrooms this week, if you were able to
pop in, and share the work we have been doing.

Next week we are looking forward to going back in time to the Victorian
era when we have a visit from a Victorian Doctor. They will be telling us
about medical welfare from those times. We will let you know it went next
week!
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Year 6

In maths, we have had real success constructing 2D shapes using a ruler,
protractor and specific measurements. The accuracy of the shapes made by the
children was fabulous! We have also been revising our 2D and 3D shape
knowledge and reminding ourselves of the mathematical vocabulary linked to
the topic.

This week, Year 6 have also enjoyed planning the designs for their electrical
games that they will be making in Design and Technology. They have had to
consider how an electrical circuit could be used to show the path through a
maze or to link trivia questions with the correct answer. World Book Day was a
great success - our performance of Jabberwocky went down a storm! The effort
children had made for their costumes was fabulous! Well done Year 6!




